
MINUTES of MEETING of BUTE AND COWAL AREA COMMITTEE held in the TIMBER PIER 
BUILDING, DUNOON on TUESDAY, 23 OCTOBER 2018 

Present:                           Councillor Bobby Good (Chair)

Councillor Jim Anderson
Councillor Gordon Blair
Councillor Jim Findlay
Councillor Audrey Forrest

Councillor Yvonne McNeilly
Councillor Jean Moffat
Councillor Alan Reid
Councillor Len Scoullar

Attending: Stuart McLean, Area Committee Manager
Mark Calder, Transformation Project Manager

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies for absence were intimated by:
Councillor Gordon Blair
Councillor Jean Moffat

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

Councillor Jim Anderson declared a non-financial interest at item 3. Bute and Cowal 
Festive Lighting – Funding Request of the minute citing he was appointed by Argyll 
and Bute Council to sit on the PA23 BID Board. Councillor Anderson remained in the 
room for the totality of the item.
 

3. BUTE AND COWAL FESTIVE LIGHTING - FUNDING REQUEST 

The Committee gave consideration to a report which detailed funding applications 
from the PA23BID in respect of festive lighting provision in Dunoon, as well as the 
arrangements for this year’s festive lights event in Rothesay.

Decision

The Bute and Cowal Area Committee approved the funding requests from the PA23 
BID, subject to the submission of the appropriate financial information.

(Ref: Report by Project Manager, Transformation dated 12 October 2018, submitted)
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